
NOTICE OF PENSION BENEFIT IMPROVEMENTS 
to the  

NORTHERN CALIFORNIA PLASTERING INDUSTRY 
PENSION PLAN 

(As amended and restated effective January 1, 2015) 

 TO:  All Participants and Beneficiaries 
   of the Northern California Plastering Industry Pension Plan 

 
FROM: The Board of Trustees 
 
DATE:  March 22, 2024 
 

This document is a Summary of Material Modifications (“Summary”) intended to 
notify you of important changes made to the Northern California Plastering Industry 
Pension Plan (“the Plan”) since the Summary Plan Description (“SPD”) was last 
distributed to you.  Please take the time to read this Summary carefully and keep it with 
the copy of the SPD that was previously provided to you.  If you either need another copy 
of the SPD or if you have any questions regarding these changes to the Plan, please 
contact the Trust Fund Office by telephone during normal business hours at (844)-663-
8121 or by mail at 4160 Dublin Boulevard, Suite 400, Dublin, CA 94568. 
 
Effective January 1, 2024, the Board of Trustees has approved the following benefit 
improvements to the Northern California Plastering Industry Pension Plan: 
 
 

Increased Benefit Accrual Rate 
 
Effective January 1, 2024, the Board increased the benefit accrual rate to 2.5% for 
Plan Years beginning in 2024 for all active Plan participants.  

 
 
 
 
If there is any conflict between this Summary of Material Modifications and the Formal Plan Rules, the 
terms of the Formal Plan Rules shall govern. 


